
 

 

 

 

Health Committee to hold first public hearing into 
long COVID and repeated COVID infections 

Issue date: Tuesday, 11 October 2022 
 
The House of Representatives Health Committee will hold the first public hearing on 
Wednesday 12 October 2022 for its inquiry into long COVID and repeated COVID infections.  
 
The Chair of the Committee, Dr Mike Freelander MP, said: ‘The hearing will be an 
opportunity for the Committee to hear from hospitals about their experience supporting 
patients with long COVID and/or repeated COVID infections, and the impact of long COVID 
and/or repeated COVID infections on Australia’s overall health system.’  
 
‘The Committee is also looking forward to hearing from research organisations about 
research into long COVID and repeated COVID infections, including around the prevalence 
of these conditions, potential causes, and groups that may be particularly at-risk.’  
 
The Committee intends to hold more public hearings in due course and interested parties 
are encouraged to make a submission to this inquiry by 18 November 2022.  
 
Further information about the inquiry, including the full terms of reference and details on how 
to lodge a submission are available at the Committee’s website.  
 

Media inquiries 
Dr Mike Freelander MP  
Chair of the House of Representatives Standing Committee on Health, Aged Care and Sport 
Mike.Freelander.MP@aph.gov.au  
(02) 4620 0293 
 

For background information 
Committee Secretariat  
02 6277 4145 
Health.Reps@aph.gov.au  
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